Bwrdd Croeso Cymru
Wales Tourist Board

Ty Brunel, 2 Ffordd Fitzalan, Caerdydd CF2 1UY
Brunel House, 2 Fitzalan Road, Cardiff CF2 1UY
© 0222/499909 Telex 497269

Cyfeirnod/Reference ~ MW/JS

Dyddiad/Date 28 March 1983

Mr. Robert Allender,

Secretary,

The Welsh Racing Drivers Association,
10 Gaer Park Lane,

Newport,

Gwent, NPT 3ND.

Dear Mr. Allender,

Thank you for your letter of the 15 March 1983 enclosing
plans for a racing circuit at Pembrey and for keeping us
informed of recent happenings. Do you wish me to keep the

plans for the time being?

Yours sincerely,

e T Ly

MERF'YN WALTERS
SENIOR DEVELOPMENT OFFICER

(Dictated by Merfyn Walters and signed in his absence).



